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             World Book Day 2018

	
Any enquiries please contact
Mrs P Fisher, Head Teacher
[bookmark: ContactPhone]Direct Dial   01387 720364
E-mail   gw08officestninians@ea.dumgal.sch.uk


	
	[bookmark: ContactName]



Dear Parents/Carers,

[bookmark: _GoBack]World Book Day takes place on Thursday 1st March 2018. However, due to various class trips this day, we will celebrate it on the Tuesday 6th March 2018. We will be celebrating this in school through a variety of activities. As part of our celebrations, we would like to invite children to dress up as their favourite character from a book or create their own character costume. It is a non-uniform day and there is no cost for it being a non-uniform day. 
  Children can bring in their favourite story book to read at our ‘Share a Story’ session. There will be opportunities for children to choose a ‘Share a Story’ session to attend and listen to a story read by staff members.
  Our final event involves watching the World’s Biggest Book Show where a series of best authors and illustrators will be sharing their stories.


Yours sincerely,

                   Mrs Johnstone and the Library parliament group
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